
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because children should not be filling out their own medical information 
without parents. Parents should always be involved when children are being questioned. Please oppose 
HB4132. 
Thank you, 
Faith 
 
Regards,  
Faith Bales  
20775 SW Lillian Ct 
Aloha, OR 97007  
 


